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EMAIL TEMPLATE FOR LOCAL (PARISH AND TOWN) COUNCILS
Dear <insert name>,
The National Association of Local Councils (NALC) is holding Lobby Day on 23 March 2022 to raise the profile of local (parish and town) councils.
To support NALC’s Lobby Day, we would welcome an online surgery meeting (or in person meeting within government guidelines as a fallback) with you on or after 23 March 2022 to discuss the work of <insert local council name>, the issues we are facing, and how we can help you in your endeavours as an MP.
I look forward to hearing from you.
Yours sincerely,
<insert name>,
<insert job title>, <insert local council name>
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